
CAMP SPRINGS INITIATIVE 

July 22, 2013 

MINUTES 
 

A meeting of the Board of the Camp Springs Initiative was held July 22, 

2013 at Camp Springs Vineyard. Attending were Harriet Arrasmith, Lonnie 

Enzweiler,  Nancy Enzweiler, Bob Johnson, Sharon Ramler and Anna Zinkhon.  
 

The meeting was called to order. 

The Secretary’s Report was read and accepted as read. 
 

The Treasurer's Report showed a balance of $136.52 for CSI, $100 for the 

Camp Springs News, $300.70 for the Cooperative Extension grant and $637 

in the attorney fund. A motion to accept the Treasurer's Report was made 

by Harriet Arrasmith and seconded by Anna Zinkhon. The motion carried.   
 

Old Business: 

     1) Harriet has not yet heard about the 501c3 

     2) Lonnie asked members to bring dessert for Camp Springs Day. 

     3) Bob Johnson has contacted potential corporate sponsors for the                  

Herbst Tour. 

New Business: 

1) Anna Zinkhon received a response from the Corp of Engineers in June. 

She also submitted a Public Records Request. She reported that the 

Division of Forestry cannot defend our trees. The organization 

RiverKeepers has been contacted to assist. 

2)  Anna is working on the idea of a video featuring Camp Springs that 

would help advocate against the proposed sewer project 

3) A feature on Camp Springs and the stone houses is planned for 

October 19 on KET (Kentucky Life) 

4) Bob Johnson can print the newsletter at no cost to us! 
 

The next meeting will be held on August 19 at 7 p.m. at the Camp Springs 

Vineyard to discuss updates. Motion to adjourn: Harriet Arrasmith, second: 

Tom Ramler. 

 

   Respectfully submitted, Nancy Enzweiler, Secretary 


